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From: Eve Leung 
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 5:06 PM
To: response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Review of Listing Rules relating to Disciplinary Powers and 

Sanctions

WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I refer to the subject matter,  
 
It is considered that Company secretaries should be qualified professionals, and as such, disciplinary issues should 
be left to the relevant professional institutes and dealt with in accordance with applicable professional standards. 
 
Regards 
Eve Leung 
Company Secretarial and Legal Department 
HKR International Limited 
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